
September 14, 2020

SENT VIA EMAIL (clerks@vaughan.ca)

Mayor Bevilacqua and Members of Council
Committee of the Whole
City of Vaughan
City Clerks Office 
2141 Major Mackenzie Drive
Vaughan, ON L6A 1T1

David Tang
Direct Line: 416.597.6047
dtang@millerthomson.com

Dear Mayor and Members of Council::

Re:      Home Depot of Canada Inc. Submissions: 
Application by Calloway REIT (400 and 7) Inc. (“Calloway”)
137 Chrislea Road and 57 & 1010 Northview Boulevard (the “Redevelopment Site”)
Official Plan Amendment and Zoning By-law Amendment
City File No. OP.19.012 and Z.19.036
Committee of Whole Public Meeting Date: Tuesday September 15, 2020 – 7pm

Attached please find Howe Gastmeier Chapnik Limited’s letter respecting the above noted 
project indicating significant likelihood of inappropriate sound and noise impacts if the 
applications are approved.

Yours truly,

MILLER THOMSON LLP

Per:

David Tang
DT/tj

COMMUNICATION – C30
Council – September 29, 2020
Committee of the Whole (Public Hearing)
Report No. 39, Item 3








